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Aquasure is committed to achieving the sustainable development and operation of the Victorian 
Desalination Project (Project) to protect environmental values, maximise environmental 
benefits, and minimise environmental risk and harm throughout the life of the Project. 

In implementing this policy, AquaSure will: 

 Comply with all applicable statutory environmental laws and regulations, and 
environmental Performance Requirements (PRs) specified in the Project Deed 

 Encourage compliance by all relevant internal stakeholders including employees, 
contractors and others working on our behalf by ensuring they are aware of and support 
AquaSure’s Environmental Policy and procedures and have the necessary skills to 
satisfy their environmental obligations  

 Work with our Government stakeholders to ensure that their environmental 
requirements, as expressed in the Project Deed, are met through all stages of the Project 

 Strive to optimise energy efficiency of the Project, and ensure that all remaining 
operational energy use is offset through the purchase of renewable energy credits 

 Minimise resource usage, avoid and minimise pollution and generation of wastes, and 
act to prevent adverse environmental effects. 

 Implement environment protection measures that protect the beneficial uses and 
environmental values of the coastal and marine environment 

 Maintain an environmental management system (EMS) that fulfills the requirements of 
ISO14001, and is integrated into our business activities 

 Maintain informed dialogue with affected communities and key stakeholders regarding 
the environmental impact of our operations 

 Periodically review and revise our Environmental Policy and procedures to ensure their 
relevance and support continuous improvement by AquaSure, its employees and 
contractors 

AquaSure will always address the environmental challenges arising from our activities.  

It is the responsibility of every employee and contractor to implement this policy. 
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